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10 young people from STF Europe  and 3 from the European Second Generation Department DONE have 
now returned to Britain, and on Friday 1st September we gathered in South London’s Peace Embassy for 
a cosy testimony evening. We enjoyed an amazing dinner together, which was followed by 7 programme 
graduates sharing testimonies on their past year of fundraising, witnessing and running workshops around 
Europe. 
 

 
 
S. Bayliss, 19, shared how STF helped him to heal his relationship with his parents, which was very 
moving to hear. J. Thompson, 19, shared his realisation on how much harder witnessing is than he 
thought, but also how deep it is. Also N. Almeida, 19, shared how DONE helped her to see where she 
should get her value from and gain the mindset to always look to grow. Overall the deep insights and 
personal stories inspired the audience and refreshed us all to look forward to this year in hope. 
 



 

 

 
 
This testimony evening is a warm, fun and special event each year, and we look forward to supporting 
each other now at home.  Many thanks to the Fortune family for organising the event. 
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